
Welcome of Vice-mayor of Bari  

Egidio PANI  (Summary) 
 
I would like to thank all the participants and to apologise on behalf of Mayor of Bari, Di Cagno 
Abbrescia, and of President of Council, Monteleone, not present at this workshop due to 
previous engagements. 
This workshop intends to open discussion about very important and interesting topics, joining 
them in a fashinating synergy. 
I am sure this workshop will give an important contribution to their development. 
 
 

  
 


